3/30/2016 City of Rochester Hills Mail - Fwd: ATSB Membership

---------- Forwarded message ~--—-—--

From: Frank P. Cardimen <fcardimen6735@comcast.net>
Date: Tue, Mar 8, 2016 at 1:22 PM

Subject: RE: ATSB Membership

To: Paul Shumejko <shumejkop@rochesterhills.org>

Paul:

I'd like to step down from the traffic advisory committee. I'm retired and working more
now than ever before. So, please advise the committee members of my decision and

wish them great success in the future.

Thanks for the follow up Paul.

Regards....Frank

248-652-6735




